
Stackpole Electronics, Inc.  2700 Wycliff Rd., Suite 410  Raleigh, North Carolina 27607  (888) 734-7347 

 
 

 

 

PRODUCT DISCONTINUATION NOTICE 
 

PDN 2015-01 

HPC – High Power Surface Mount Resistor 

June 1, 2015 

 

 

Please be advised that Stackpole Electronics, Inc. will discontinue manufacture of the HPC series 

of high power surface mount resistors.   

 

 

Product: HPC .   

 

Discontinuation Announcement Date:  June 1, 2015. 

Last Order Date: June 1, 2016. 

Last Shipment  Date:   December 31, 2016. 

 

Recommended Replacement:  None available. 

 

Reason for Discontinuation: Lack of market demand. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
For information please contact: 

Joseph Biernacki 

Vice President 
Quality Assurance 

 

(919) 875-2466 

jbiernacki@seielect.com 


